
Hi Clare 
 
Thank you for agreeing the below condition  
 

1. Public dancing will not be permitted on the premises beyond 23:30 hours 
Monday to Thursday and midnight Friday and Saturday. 

 
The Licensing Authority agree that after the above hours the application will fall into 
Westminster’s PVC2 Policy. Also the PB2 policy is still relevant to this application 
and the applicant will need to provide exceptional circumstances to depart from 
policy. 
 
Many Thanks 
 
Karyn Abbott 
Senior Licensing Officer 
Licensing Team  
Public Protection & Licensing Department 
 
Westminster City Council  
15th Floor  
64 Victoria Street 
London SW1E 6QP 
 
Direct Line 020 7641 8112 
Mobile 07931 546328 
Call Centre (for general queries)  020 7641 6500 
 

 
 

 
From: Clare Eames <C.Eames@popall.co.uk> 
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